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RE: Support for SB 916 

 

To the Senate Committee On Labor and Business, 

 

Providence has too few nurses to safely take care of patients and the current salary 

of Providence nurses is lower than other health care facility in the state. So the 

nurses are trying to correct these deficiencies at risk to themselves. Financial support 

at this time would help to improve health care in Oregon. 

 

Thank you for accepting my testimony and I look forward to your support. 

Oregon Nurse 


